
The	7th	grade	math	class	has	finished	their	“Weather	in	Nebraska”	project.	
	
The	class	worked	on	gathering	the	weather	data	for	Dunning	for	a	yearlong	period	from	March	
1,	2018	to	March	1,	2019.	They	used	the	sites	weatherchannel.com	and	
weatherunderground.com.	They	each	were	assigned	3	months	to	track	data	for.	The	data	
included	daily	highs/lows,	precipitation,	and	daylight	hours.	Then,	they	put	the	data	into	a	
spreadsheet.	From	the	spreadsheet,	they	made	graphs	to	display	each	month’s	data.	The	last	
step	was	to	write	a	report	on	how	they	created	the	project.		
	
	


